HECTOR P. GARCIA, M.D.
3024 MORGAN
CORPUS CHRISTI, TEXAS

"POLITICAL ASSOCIATION OF SPANISH SPEAKING ORGANIZATIONS OF THE U.S."
s Tion ANISH SPEAKING QROANIZAL

Please remember that our Board Meeting will convene in Las Vegas,
Mevada on April 28 & 29,1961, at the "™New Frontier Hotel". Please
rnake arrangements to attend. Atty. John Mendoza, our vice=-president,
will be in charge of arrangements and registration. Please write to:

District Attorney John Mendoza,County Courthouse,las Vegas,Nevada or
phone him at EU 5-3131,

The meeting is called to begin at 10:00 AM on Friday, April 28, The
agenda will be discussion of the proposed constitution and by laws.

E%ningiglnstructure and the election of permanent officers of our

Please send any information and reservations to our good friend,
District Attorney Mendoza as indicated above, We would like to expe-
dite the meeting so as to complete all procedures by Friday 28th.
The Board of Directors and the officers will be present. Temporary
officers are:

l/Pres. Hector P. Garcia,MD 3024 Morgan St. Corpus Christi, Texas
LXst. V. Pres. Mr. Ed Roybal 628 S.Evergreen Ave. Los Angeles,Cali.
_\tgice-Pres. Dr. Rey Rodriguez 4630 Whittier Blvd. Los Angeles,Cali.
‘‘Urice-Pres. Dist.Atty. John Mendoza 3506 W. Lugh Ave, Las Vegas,Nev,
\irice-Pres. Atty.Eugene Marin 1349 W, Sells Dr. Phoenix,Arizona
\Sec. Atty.Hank Lopez 6506 Wilshire Blvd. Los Angeles L8,California
Corr.Sec. Atty.James de Anda 316 Wilson Bldg.Corpus Christi,Texas
Treas. Phil Sedillo New Mexico (Former Atty.Gen. New Mexicos
L-R%ec.Sec, Carlos McCormick 1701 E., West Hiway,Silver Spring,MD.

We want to compliment and thank Antonio Tinajero G. for the fine
work that he has done in the secretarial work. His address is 2815
Blanchard St.Los Anzeles 33, California. I am appointing Mr., Tony
Tinajero to be registering secretary until we officially open the
meetineg., I am also appointing Mr. Tinajero as public relation
chairran for this meeting. :

I am pleased to have been honored with such an important position.
Certainly it is a great honor to be a member among so many distin-
guished and leading citizens of our ethnic group throughout the
patior., The future is in our hands and I feel confident that all of
us working together will achieve what had been considered impossible
ten years ago. Let us keep our differences in the background and
concentrate on the main items of importance. This will be a momentous
occasion and historical landmark for the many millions of Americans
of Spanish speaking origin that are looking to us for guidance and
leadership. We must not fail; we must move onward.

Please come to Las Vegas on April 28th and 29th. Arrive early.

Your national president
HECTOR P. GARCIL, M.D.



